

Brighter Together

Daniel D. Bowles
Superintendent of Schools
www.nscsd.org

July 25, 2024

Dear North Syracuse Central School District Students, Staff, Families, and Community Members,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide you with an important update regarding our superintendent search process.

The NSCSD Board of Education is pleased to announce that we have selected Michael Schiedo to serve as our interim superintendent while we continue our search for a permanent superintendent. Mr. Schiedo brings extensive experience and a strong commitment to educational excellence. He previously served as superintendent of both the Chittenango School District and the Lyncourt Union Free School Districts. Most recently, he served as interim superintendent for the Mexico Academy and Central School District. Prior to that, he was the interim superintendent for the West Genesee Central School District. We are confident that his leadership will ensure stability and continued progress for our district during this transitional period.

In our efforts to select the best possible candidate for our next permanent superintendent, we value the input of our community members. To this end, we are launching a community survey to gather your thoughts on the qualities and attributes you would like to see in our next superintendent. Your feedback is crucial in helping us make an informed and thoughtful decision.



Please take a few moments to complete the survey, which can be found at www.nscsd.org/superintendent. Additionally, you can scan the QR code to the left to go directly to the survey link. The survey will be available until August 16th. We appreciate your participation and look forward to your valuable insights.

As always, we remain committed to transparency and will continue to keep you updated on our progress. Thank you for your continued support and engagement in this important process.

Sincerely.

Michael A. Mirizio

President, NSCSD Board of Education